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Craig, Sondra

From: cvm <cvanmaren@protonmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2024 10:53 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: #24-0190 Please approve REACH zoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 

Dear Council Members, 
 
I am emailing to request that you approve the zoning request by the Reach 
Center. They are doing important work. Adding services to their current 
location will improve their outreach and efficiency. When assistance is spread 
out, it's harder for those needing it to get to it. We really need to ensure that 
access is as easy and affordable as possible for people already struggling. 
Upgrading these current facilities will make that possible. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Cathy Van Maren 
2815 Highland St 
La Crosse 
Sent with Proton Mail secure email.  


